
 

 
 
Our Ref: JT/RF/da/Y11 Study Leave update 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 11 Study Leave 
 
As from today, Wednesday 11th June 2025, your child will only be required in school for 
timetabled exams or pre-planned intervention sessions. 
 
It is important that pupils, parents and carers are clear about the rules and expectations for 
their examinations. These are listed below: 
 

• Punctuality for examinations is essential. For their morning examinations pupils should 
arrive at Bloxwich Academy no later than 8.40am. Failure to arrive to examinations on 
time may result in your child being denied entry. 

• Pupils will be expected to wear full school uniform during the examination period and 
the usual school rules apply to all pupils in school.  

• Mobile phones and all electronic devices are not permitted in the exam room. Should a 
pupil be found with such devices they risk disqualification 

• Pupils must follow the instructions given by the exam invigilator. Failure to do so may 
risk disqualification.

We remind you that it is the responsibility of parents and carers to ensure their children attend 
all of their entered examinations on time.  You will be invoiced the cost of the examination 
entry for any missed examinations. 
 
If you have any questions about the study leave protocols or exams please email 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk for the attention of Mr Francis (Assistant Headteacher). 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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